
 
 

 
 

 
January 29, 2025  
 
To: Commission on Teacher Credentialing 

651 Bannon Street, Suite 601 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
 

From: Nicole Thompson, PhD 
 Vice Dean, Division for Advancing Educator Preparation 

Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College 
Tempe, AZ 85287-1811 

  

Re: Statement of Assurance  

As Vice Dean of Mary Lou Fulton College for Teaching and Learning Innovation at Arizona 
State University (ASU), I confirm that duties regarding credential recommendations will not be 
delegated to persons other than employees of the Commission-approved institution. I also 
confirm that those individuals identified as responsible for credential recommendations will 
participate in Commission training related to the recommendation process. 
 

Kind Regards,  

 
Nicole L. Thompson, Ph.D.  

Vice Dean  

Division for Advancing Educator Preparation 

 

 
 


